
From: Micah Bachner <micahbachner@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 9:43 AM 
To: Shelli Fortin <safortin@berlinnh.gov> 
Subject: City Council 
 
Hello Shelli, 
 
I am writing to officially state my interest in filling the current vacancy on the City of Berlin's Council. As 
many know, I ran for a position on the Council in the most recent election cycle. I know that many cast 
their votes for me in my unsuccessful run. I will hold myself accountable not just to those voters but to 
every resident of Berlin. Essayons! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 

Micah Bachner 
Regular Joe 
National Institute of Self Betterment  
Amelioration, USA 
 


